
On-Ramps & Off-Ramps Closed: Monday Night, May 10

The Interstate 15 northbound and southbound
on- and off-ramps at Railroad Canyon Rd. will
be fully closed Monday, May 10 at 10 p.m. to
Tuesday, May 11 at 4 a.m. for crews to safely
restripe Railroad Canyon Rd. Traffic will be
shifted south to allow construction of the
retaining wall on the north side of Railroad
Canyon.
 
Intermittent lane closures are also scheduled
on Railroad Canyon Rd., Grape St., and
Summerhill Dr. on May 10 from 7:30 p.m. to 5
a.m. If necessary, these closures will continue
on May 12. Follow our social media platforms
for updates.

Expect delays and allow extra travel time. Please follow the established detour route. 

Stay Connected

railroadcanyon@rctc.org @railroadcanyon

877.500.7715 rctc.org/railroadcanyon

Text RAILROAD to 772-22

mailto:railroadcanyon@rctc.org
https://www.facebook.com/RailroadCanyon
https://www.rctc.org/projects/i15-railroad-canyon-interchange-project/
mailto:60trucklanes@rctc.org

